Network Rail
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Tel:
Fax:
Mob: 07961 389 522

Our ref: WB40665
Date: 16/11/2018

Initial Meeting Review

Location: 207 Sumatra Road, London

Work type: Basement Extension

Dear Kerry,
| refer to your initial site received on 02/11/18 In respect of the following work:
Basement Extension

| confirm that following on from your initial meeting with both Jakeer Mohammad and
Kudzai Makuku and based on both the plans submitted to us as well as what was agreed at
the meeting, Network Rail Asset Protection requires no further involvement in this scheme
as there is no impact on our infrastructure.

This acceptance does not constitute acceptance of liability of Network rail for any accident,
incident or breach of statute, which might arise from the planned method of works adopted.

Any subsequent variation to the proposed work package plan must be accepted by the
nominated representative of the Senior Programme Manager (Asset Management),
Network rail. This will normally be the appropriate Construction Manager.

Any such variations must be formally recorded and signed by both parties. Any significant
variations will require a fully revised Method Statement, which must be accepted 10 days
before the commencement of work.

Yours sincerely

On behalf of

Jakeer Mohammad
Construction manager

Asset management, Network rail



